Office of the Dean, Student’s Welfare
JAMIA MILLIA ISLAMIA, NEW DELHI-25

September 14, 2023

NOTICE

All the applicants of Music Club are hereby informed that the audition
scheduled for 18-19. September 2023 has been postponed due to unavoidable
circumstances. The new date and venue will be communicated to the applicants

later.
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['o: 1) The Convener, Music Club, JMI
27 All the members of Music Club, JMI
3} All Deans/HoD)/ Directors of Centre, JMI, with a request to dm-plav the said
Notice in your respective Faculties/Departments/Centres for information to
the students
4)The Director, FTK CIT, JMI, with a request to upload, the same on the
Jamia's website,



